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GOVERNOR CONVEYS FESTIVAL GREETINGS 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri P.B. Acharya has conveyed warm 

greetings to the people of the State on the festive occasion of Donggin and Ali-aye 

Ligang, He prayed that the festivals will usher-in peace and prosperity for all. 

In his message, the Governor said that Arunachal Pradesh is truly a mosaic of 

various cultures and traditions. Donggin of Adi Community and Ali-aye Ligang of 

Mising Community are festivals related to agriculture and good harvest. It is a 

celebration and thanks giving to the hard work of our farmers and prayers for 

prosperity. 

On the joyous occasion, the Governor has urged upon the scientists, technocrats 

and policy makers to provide latest knowledge on mechanical and scientific farming 

and also popularize Kishen Credit Cards and other Social Welfare Projects, i.e. Re 

1/- insurance scheme, Jan Dhan Yojana etc. and other provisions provided by State 

and Central Governments.  

May the festivity bring-in tranquility, contentment and happiness in the society, 

the Governor wished.  

 

 

PRO to Governor 
Arunachal Pradesh 
ITANAGAR, February 1, 2017 
 


